

3 September 2012

Dr Tuong Phan Dept of Anaesthesia St Vincents Hospital PO Box 2900 FITZROY VIC. 3065

Dear Dr Phan,

Re:

R0089/12

Study: Fluid restriction compared to fluid optimization with the oesophageal Doppler in colorectal surgery: a randomized clinical trial of efficacy

I am pleased to advise that at its meeting on 28 August 2012 the Executive Committee of St Vincent's Private approved the above proposal and you may now proceed with the study.

Copies of any correspondence or reports sent to or received from St Vincent's Health Human Research Ethics Committee need to be forwarded to Ms Georgie Corke, Personal Assistant to the Medical Director, St Vincent's Private Fitzroy.

Yours sincerely,

MARTIN DAY
Chief Executive Officer

cc Mr Gerard Smith – Director of Mission
Ms Georgie Corke – Personal Assistant to the Medical Director

St Vincent's Private East Melbourne 159 Grey Street

East Melbourne Victoria 3002 Australia

Telephone 61 3 9928 6555 Facsimile 61 3 9928 6444

www.stvincentsmercy.com.au

ABN 61 083 645 505

St Vincent's Private Kew 5 Studley Avenue Kew Victoria 3101 Australia

Telephone 61 3 9851 8888 Facsimile 61 3 9853 1415

www.stvincentsmercy.com.au

ABN 61 083 645 505

St Vincent's Pivate Fitzroy 59-61 Victoria Parade Fitzroy Victoria 3065 Australia

Telephone 61 3 9411 7111 Facsimile 61 3 9419 6582

www.stvincentsmercy.com.au

ABN 61 083 645 505